Dear friend of choir music!

With the attached course the Landesakademie for Young Musicians Baden-Württemberg in Germany wants to promote young composers and arrangers of choir music.

During this summer academy the course offers young composers and arrangers the opportunity to immerse themselves into the specialties of composition and arrangement for choir and vocal ensembles. Gunnar Eriksson, Hans Schanderl, Urmas Sisask and the professional Orpheus Vocal Ensemble of the Landesakademie, directed by the famous Swedish choir director Gary Graden, function as musical counselors. This seminar wants to inspire contemporary compositions and creative arrangements that can be played by many people. 

We kindly ask you to support our request by passing the flyer to students of yours, which you approve of fulfilling the qualifications and which will benefit from this course. Composers, choir directors and school music teachers, who are interested, but do not want to participate themselves are welcome as passive participants, as well.

Thank you very much for your support.

Sincerely, 

Dr. Klaus K. Weigele M.A.

Akademiedirektor

